
Dear Praying Friends,                                                   March 2018 

      “It is the whole business of the whole church  

to preach the whole gospel to the whole world.”  Charles Spurgeon 

 We are shown clearly from the Bible what the characteristics of a healthy church are to be. As groups of followers 
of Christ gather locally and worship God in their meeting places, God is glorified. We must be committed to keeping the 
church Biblically saturated and led. Structuring our times of worship to God in the church must always be driven from the 
Bible and the Bible alone.  

This month we were able to start the first monthly book study with a group of Pastors in our area. It is an exciting 
time as we take almost two hours on a Saturday to sit down and discuss how we as Christians and leaders should be leading 
churches in a Biblically sound manner. Please be in prayer for these pastor meetings. We would truly appreciate your     
prayers, as well, for the teaching sessions in the Eldoret Bible college and the other speaking opportunities we have each 
month.  

On March 24th we were able to spend the entire day out in a town called Soykot with the sweet people from Glory 
Bible Baptist church. We spent several hours out in their local village sharing the Gospel from house to house as well as   
enjoying food and fellowship with the church afterwards. It was a long and hot day, as our sunburns can testify! but it is  
exciting to see the fervor that many of the churches here have for reaching their communities with the true Gospel. Pray for 
this young church as they are saving money to purchase a permanent building.  

The missionary family that we are learning from and working with has been faithfully training up leaders and     
helping start churches for 40 years. Our goal is to continue this work of training pastors and helping churches start. We are 
praying that God will use the Kenyan churches here to go into other parts of Africa with the Gospel to make disciples of 
Christ. Our prayer is that Kenyan missionaries who are firmly grounded in the Word of God and are supported by Kenyan 
churches, are able to get into countries like Somalia with the Gospel. Pray with us that God would use our ministry here for 
the spread of the Gospel to people who have never heard, and for the grounding in the faith of believers in Christ.  

    Living for Eternity, 
                  Josh, Bethany and Abram Wormley 
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